NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
CHARITABLE SOLICITATIONS COMMISSION

The regular meeting of the Charitable Solicitations Commission, scheduled for 9:00a.m. on Wednesday, April
8, 2020, in Room 280-A, City Hall, 455 North Rexford Dr., Beverly Hills, California, has been cancelled due to
COVID-19.

SO

Marc Coopwood, Assistant Chief of Police

Beverly Hills Police Department

Posted: April 7, 2020
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